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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 12:39 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Washington Place

From: nancy houser

Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 10:52 AM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Washington Place

Hello,

Please vote "no" to the requested rezoning, special permit and waivers for Washington Place. There are too many build
ups around Newton, making the city too densely populated, taking away the small city feel of our community. It will
make the city more unaffordable in the long run.

Please vote no.

Nancy Houser

42 High Rock Terr, Newton 04267

Sent from my iPad



